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Public Service Announcement 
 

Water Network Study may cause 
lower water pressure  

 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 25, Kenténha/October 2006) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke’s Capital Unit would like to notify the community that, starting 
Monday, 30 Kenténha/October, residents in certain areas of the village might 
experience a slight drop in water pressure and some discoloration. This is due to 
a 4 to 6 week study of the water network that requires the closure of some water 
valves. 
 
If you do experience water discoloration during this period, just let your tap run 
until it clears up as it would most probably be harmless sediment stirred up by 
the process.  
 
The Capital Unit wishes to thank you for your patience and understanding. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Rick Rice, Communications Officer                 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 254   
  
 


